
Explanation on tower work  

The KABE-CD tower has failed structural and must be replaced with a new tower.  A verbal agreement 

with the landlord has been reached for building a new tower adjacent to the existing tower and 

removing the original tower.  Engineering and construction drawings have been completed and required 

zoning and permitting applications have been completed.  KABE-CD will commence tower construction 

upon issuance of the required permits. 

 

 


